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PARISH  

NEWSLETTER 

TWENTY FIFTH SUNDAY OF ORDINARY TIME- 19TH/20TH  SEPTEMBER 2020 

MASS TIMES, SERVICES AND INTENTIONS FOR THE COMING WEEK 

 

 

Saturday (Vigil of twenty fifth sunday of 

ordinary time) 

19th 5.00 pm  Holy Cross Thomas M’s Intentions 

Sunday   (twenty fifth Sunday of ordinary 

time) 

20th      9.30 am Holy Cross Sr Angela Gallagher RIP  

 Private Catherine D’s Intentions 

Monday The Exaltation of the Holy Cross 

(Feast) 

21st  Private Assumpta Cummins RIP  

Tuesday Our Lady of Sorrows (memorial) 22nd   Private Catherine Gordon Smith RIP  

Wednesday Saints Cornelius, pope, and 

Cyprian, bishop, martyrs (memorial) 

23rd  Private Mary Bull RIP  

Thursday  (feria) 24th  Private Patricia and Michael K’s 

Intentions  

Friday  (feria)                        25th   Private Jackie Stanislaus RIP  

Saturday  (feria)       26th  Private Greta O’ Laughlin RIP  

Saturday   (Vigil of twenty sixth sunday of  

                     ordinary time)  

26th  5.00 pm  Holy Cross  Sisters of Nazareth Feastdays  

Sunday (twenty sixth sunday of ordinary 

time) 

   

27th 9.30 am Holy Cross Joan Ford RIP               

 Private Sisters of Nazareth Generalate 

Team  

Schools serving our Parish: 
Primary Schools: 

Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Bulwell  
Head Teacher — Mrs. Celine Toner 

0115 9150500 
St Margaret Clitherow, Bestwood 

Head Teacher — Miss Christine Reilly  
0115 9150296 

Holy Cross , Hucknall 
Head Teacher—Mrs. Tammie McNamara  

0115 9534577 
Secondary Schools: 
Trinity School, Aspley 

Head Teacher — Mr. Matthew Shenton  
0115 9296251 

Christ The King, Arnold 
Head Teacher — Mr. Carlo Cuomo 

0115 9556262 

CELEBRATION OF HOLY MASS AT 

 HOLY CROSS / OUR LADY’S 

As from the weekend of 3rd/4th October we 

hope to open Our Lady’s Church for the 

celebration of Holy Mass for the first time 

since lockdown.   

The Mass times will be as follows: 

Saturday Evening Mass @ 5.00pm  

@ Our Lady’s Church 

There will be No Mass at Holy Cross Hucknall 

on a Saturday evening. 

Sunday Mass @ 9.30 am @ Holy Cross 

Sunday Mass @ 11.00 am @ Our Lady’s 

A seat can be booked using the Diocesan booking 

system available at: www.massbooking.uk  You will 

need to create an account; once that is up and running 

you can book your place at Mass. The Masses are 

bookable on a 7-day cycle. If you are not online please 

ring this number: 0115 9278403 between the hours of 

10:00am and 1:00pm on a Tuesday or Wednesday.  

Social distancing is set at 2 metres, so please observe 

this as you arrive and leave the Church.  

Wearing a face covering to protect yourself and others 

is now mandatory unless you have an exemption on 

grounds of age or health.  

You will be guided throughout by a steward. so please    

follow the steward’s instructions.   

Current Government Guidance advises the following:  

Certain groups of people may be at increased risk of    

severe disease from COVID-19, including people who 

are aged 70 or older, regardless of medical 

conditions. Individuals who fall within this group are   

advised to stay at home as much as possible and, if they 

do go out, to take particular care to minimise  contact 

with others outside of their household. Those shielding 

individuals are still advised not to attend places of 

worship indoors. Advice for both the clinically 

vulnerable and extremely clinically vulnerable is  

however advisory and they can choose how to manage 

their own risks.  Please spread the word so that as 

many people as possible know that this will be  

happening and how to come to Mass.   

STEWARDS FOR OUR LADY’S CHURCH 

We need stewards/cleaners; if you are under 

the age of 70 and don’t have any underlying 

health conditions, please come forward NOW 

to volunteer to act as a steward and/or cleaner 

so that we can open.   

The Church can only open on 3rd / 4th 

October if we have enough stewards 

registered. At the moment we do not have 

enough Stewards.  To volunteer please email 

the parish office. 
 

DEACON MARTYN SWABY 

We would like to wish Deacon Martyn a speedy recovery 

as he takes some time to recover from a recent illness. He 

will be unavailable for the next couple of weeks so please 

remember him in your prayers and we look forward to 

welcoming him back to his Ministry very soon. 

 

BAPTISMS 

A the moment we are trying to complete the baptisms of 

the children whose parents attended the last class before 

lockdown.  Once these have been completed we will look 

at getting the next class organised.  Thank you for your 

patience as we return slowly to some normality. 

 

SACRISTY/STATUES 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all those 

Parishioners who have generously contributed towards 

the restoration of the Statues and the Tabernacle at Our 

Lady’s.  At the moment we have a shortfall of £2700 to 

cover the costs.  If anyone would like to donate in memory 

of a loved one, please contact Fr John or enclose your 

donation in an envelope and drop of at the office. 

 

CHRIST THE KING 

Governors are required for Christ the King school and 

applications from representatives from all our parishes 

would be appreciated.  Anyone who is interested in 

becoming part of their governing body please contact  Ann 

Burton at aburton@christtheking.notts.sch.uk.  

THE PARISHES OF  
HOLY CROSS AND OUR LADY OF PERPETUAL SUCCOUR 

SERVING THE COMMUNITIES OF  

BESTWOOD, BULWELL AND HUCKNALL. 

Contact Details:  

Parish Priest:   Fr. John Martin   Tel: 0115 9278403        

   The Presbytery   Mobile (FOR EMERGENCY ONLY): 

   Brooklyn Road,  Bulwell,   07714 460526 

   Nottingham NG6 9ES   

Parish Secretaries:  Mrs Vivien Flynn 

  Mrs Breege Chapman  Tel: 0115 9278403 

   Tuesday—Thursday 9am to 1pm 

Parish Email:  holycrossrcchurch@outlook.com & ourladysbulwell@hotmail.co.uk 

Website:                                www.bulwell-and-bestwood-catholic-churches.org.uk 

Facebook:  https://facebook.com/bulwellandbestwood 

Parish Deacon:   Rev. Martyn Swaby   Tel: 0115 9770252 

Retired Priest:  Canon Anthony Dolan       

Hall Booking:  ourladysbulwell.booking@gmail.com or  Tel: 07932074298 

ACT OF SPIRITUAL COMMUNION: My Jesus, I believe that You are present in the Most Holy Sacrament. I love You above all things, and I 

desire to receive You into my soul. Since I cannot at this moment receive You sacramentally, come at least into my heart. I embrace You 

as if You were already there and unite myself wholly to You. Never permit me to be separated from You. Amen. As we cannot attend daily 

Mass, we can use this prayer to express our faith in Christ and His Presence in the Eucharist, and ask Him to unite Himself with us.  
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